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April 23, 1998

SANTA CRUZ COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
701 Ocean Street
Santa Cruz,  CA 95060

SUBJ-ECT: AUTHORIZATION  FOR ADDITIONAL  STREET LIGHTING
HIGHWAY SAFETY COUNTY SERVICE AREA #9
GRAHAM  HILL ROAD AT SUMMIT AVENUE

Members of the  Board:

The Public Works Department  recently requested the Pacific  Gas and Electric
Company to determine the  feasibility  of installing two new street lights to enhance traffic safety on
Graham Hill Road at Summit Avenue. Pacific Gas and Electric Company has indicated that the
installation is feasible and the  energy cost  for each 200 watt high pressure sodium vapor street
lamp  will be $10.98  per month. Funds are available in Budget unit 951165,  Highway  Safety
County Service Area #9 to cover the  cost.

It is recommended that the  Board of Supervisors take the following action:

1. Authorize the installation of two new street lights  on Graham Hill Road at
Summit Avenue.

2. Direct the Clerk of the  Board to contact the Pacific Gas and Electric Company
for purposes of submitting authorization for the  new street lights.
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copy to: Pacific Gas and Electric Company
Public Works Department  (CSA Administration)
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